
From: Erik Gutshall <egutshall@arlingtonva.us> 
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2019 10:02 AM EDT 
To: Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com>; Moore, Brian <brsmoore@amazon.com> 
CC: Christian Dorsey <cdorsey@arlingtonva.us> 
BCC: Liza Hodskins <lhodskins@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Potential Questions 

Andrea,

Thank you for meeting with me this week and all you are doing to connect with Arlingtonians across the spectrum.

Per our discussion, below is a quick list of potential questions that I may ask.  Please note, I am unlikely to ask all of them

and I could ask a question not on this list raised by a citizen or that just pops into my head.  Noentheless, this gives you a

sense of what to expect.

-- 

Erik Gutshall

Member, Arlington County Board
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